
13 June 2008 
 
 
 
Rhona Parry 
PSB Review 
Ofcom 
Riverside House 
2A Southwark Bridge Road 
London SE1 9HA 
 
by email 
 
Dear Rhona Parry 
 
I have read the PSB review document with interest and while I am 
interested in many parts of it, it is in my role as a Glasgow based 
independent producer that I am writing.  
 
It is crucial that PSB reflects the whole of the UK to the whole of the UK 
and it is essential that it is not just left to the BBC.  The BBC is at its 
most effective when it is has Channel 4 competing with it for the best 
programme ideas and production talent.   If you take one of them out 
network production in the Nations and Regions will wither.  It is for 
this reason that I feel that Option 3 would be the best way to move 
forward if the standards that we are used to are to be maintained. 
 
Channel 4 have been fantastically supportive to Nations and Regions 
independents.  By following Option 3 it will help the BBC deliver their 
targets for network programming from outside the M25 and it is my 
opinion this can only be achieved by support from both broadcasters.  
 
I hope this response is helpful to your review.  Please feel free to get in 
touch should you require any further information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
KATIE  LANDER 



 

Joint Managing Director 
 
 


